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Apply by April 22 for DMin Preaching Concentration 

 
 

Dr. Hyveth Williams coordinates this concentration, designed to equip 

participants with resources for transformational prophetic preaching. 
Preaching the Word has the power to transform hearers. Participants 
will be challenged, inspired, and motivated to be great prophetic 
preachers of the 21st century. The first intensives will meet at the 
Andrews campus in July 2011.   
 
Application deadline is April 22, 2011. Persons who are not United 

States citizens or permanent residents usually need student visas to 
attend intensives, and should apply at least 6-8 weeks earlier than the 
published application deadlines. For more information about this or  
any other cohorts, see www.doctorofministry.com, or call 1-
888-717-6244. 

 

Urban Ministry Cohort Launches in Chicago 

 

Eighteen enthusiastic participants are meeting at the 
Westin Hotel in the heart of Chicago for their first-year  

intensives. The first week included a day-long field trip, 
visiting several churches that serve the population on 
the north side of the city. The group also walked the 
site of the notorious Cabrini-Green public housing 
project, now being rebuilt as a mixed-income 

community. The remainder of the first week took the 
group to the SCUPE (Seminary Consortium for Urban 
Pastoral Education) conference at McCormick Place. 

 
Reminder for International Program Participants 
Don’t forget to renew your I-20 and student visa for this year if you are scheduled to attend 
intensives in the U.S. in May, July or August. Contact the International Student Services office 
for guidance or information: iss@andrews.edu, 1-269-471-3310. 
 

New Cohort to Launch at Adventist University of Africa 

The Seminary at Andrews University, in collaboration with Adventist University of Africa, will 
launch a Doctor of Ministry cohort (Global Mission Leadership concentration) with the first 
intensive starting June 1 of this year at the AUA campus in Kenya. This year’s session will 

extend through the end of July. Persons wishing to apply should immediately contact 
Adventist University of Africa or the DMin office at Andrews University: dmin@andrews.edu. 

Application submission deadline is the end of March. 
 

Orientation Schedule for DMin Project Advisors 

Choose one of the three possible dates and times (Michigan time) for your advising session: 
 

New Advisor Orientations 
April 19, 3:00 p.m. 
May 11, 10:00 a.m. 
May 16, 2:00 p.m. 

Advanced Advisor Orientations 
April 18, 2:00 p.m. 
April 21, 10:00 a.m. 
May 18, 2:00 p.m. 

 
The sessions will be delivered via teleconference. Contact Dr. David Penno for information: 1-
269-471-6366, penno@andrews.edu.  

 
Orientation Session for DMin Concentration Coordinators… 
April 5, 2:00-3:00 p.m. Michigan time at the Andrews Seminary and via teleconference. For 

more information, contact Alicia Boling: Gulliver@andrews.edu, 1-269-471-6130. 

 
ReCharge! 
A Writer’s Workshop for Doctor of Ministry Students 

http://www.doctorofministry.com/
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June 6-9, 2011 Andrews University 
Looking for a fresh start in your DMin project? Want some help with academic writing, or 
style/formatting issues in your project? Just need a bit of encouragement? Come to ReCharge! , 
a Doctor of Ministry writing workshop to be presented by Dr. Jeanette Bryson. It is just for 

DMin students this summer. Register at 269-471-6130. The cost is $100. That is all for the 
week! Travel costs are on your own. Call now! 

 

Coming this Fall: the 2011 DMin Conference 

This year’s Doctor of Ministry conference will meet at the Andrews University campus 

September 26 & 27. Seminary faculty, DMin adjunct faculty, concentration coordinators, and 
various division, union and other representatives are invited to attend. This year’s discussions 
will focus on integrating DMin education with field work. Save the date on your calendar! For 
more information or to reserve your place, contact Alicia Boling at the DMin office: 269-471-
6130, gulliver@andrews.edu.  

Coming in 2012 (details to be announced soon): 

Evangelism and Church Growth concentration, launching a new cohort in March, 2012. 
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